From: Jennifer and Watt Childress

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 10:59:29 AM

We are writing today in support of SB 1530. Oregonians must take action to stop climate change. We are a State of
creative people who can use this law to reimagine our economy based on renewable energy and personal ingenuity.

There are so many of us that are eager for Oregon to become a leader in this effort.
Thanks for supporting SB1530
Sincerely,

Jennifer and Watt Childress
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